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January 10, 2024 
 

PROJECT CANCELLATION LETTER 
 
 
Project Title: Biscayne Shores Pump Station Retrofit Nos. 109 & 110 and MIC Stormwater Pump 

Station Trash Rack Repair 
 
Project No.: 20230197 
 
Bid Due Date:  January 17, 2024 (Cancelled) 
 
 
 
 
As per the Miscellaneous Construction Contract MCC 7360 Plan, of the General Terms and 
Conditions, Section 1.4, Cancellation of Solicitation, this letter will serve as a notification that the 
referenced project has been cancelled due to change of funds. 
 
This project will be readvertised later with the new requirements of the funding source.  The Location 
of Scope of Work will remain unchanged. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Alfredo E. Muñoz, P.E. 
Chief, Capital Improvements Division 
Department of Transportation and Public Works (DTPW) 
 
AM:er 
 
c: 

Elva Reyes, DTPW  
Liza Herrera, P.E., DTPW 
Daryl Hildoer, P.E., DTPW 
Marcia Martin, SBD 
Jacqueline Fussell, SBD 

 

Clerk of the Board 
Project File  
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